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Senate Bill 4450, introduced in the New Jersey Senate on May 19, 2025, would require practices and health care facilities to
notify patients when a State-licensed physician’s license is revoked or suspended. The notice could be electronic or by mail, and
would be required to be provided to patients within ten business days of the suspension or revocation.
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